
IMMACULATE CONCEPTION SCHOOL 
BUS COMMITTEE 

 
Please fill out the following information if you are planning to use bus service for the year 2013-2014. 
Please call (636)668-8412 or email spenrod@centurytel.net if you plan on using bus service. 
Bus routes and times will be available at the back to school meeting in August. 
 
 
Bus Committee Members: 
 
Debbie Penrod  668-8412   Sandi Gregson  566-6344 
Pete Nicholl  566-8203   David Rothweiler 662-0062 
 
If you used bus service this past school year and do not wish to use it next year, please fill in your name 
and check that you will not be using bus service. 
 
_____   We will not be using bus service for the 2013/2014 school year. 
 
Name:          _________________________________________________ 
    (first and last) 
 
Address:     _________________________________________________ 
 
  _________________________________________________ 
 
Phone # _________________________________________________ 
 
Name of child(ren) riding the bus ________________________________ 
 
Pick up and/or drop off address if different from above: 
 
Pick up ____________________  Drop off  _____________________ 
 
  _______________________    _________________________ 
 
Special Notes: ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
In planning our budget for the upcoming school year, the committee would like to know how you plan 
on paying the bus bill.  Please check which option works best for you: 
 
Monthly payments: 4 installments _____(Jun-Sept $ 125.00)(this option takes advantages of the $ 50.00 deduction)   
          4 quarterly ________($ 137.50) 
          8 installments______($ 68.75) 
         10 installments______($ 55.00)  
        12 installments______($ 45.83) 
        Lump Sum_________ ($ 550.00) 
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